

www.fra.org



125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314

1-800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 703-549-6610 (fax)

March 9, 2015

The Honorable Steve Cohen United States House of Representatives 2404 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202) 225-5663

Dear Congressman Cohen:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Putting Our Veterans Back to Work Act" (H.R. 366), which aims to amend the Veterans Opportunity to Work (VOW) to Hire Heroes Act to extend through 2018 the veterans retraining assistance program.

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue. The FRA point of contact is Ben Young, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at benjaminy@fra.org.

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE

Thomas, Ine

National Executive Director

TJS:by:tw

